
Frá: Sharon Liran [mailto:Sharon@all2md.com]
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Til: Silja Dögg Gunnarsdóttir ; Ólafur Þór Gunnarsson ; Inga Sæland ; Bjarkey Olsen 
Gunnarsdóttir ; Ólafur Ísleifsson ; Jón Þór Ólafsson ; Guðmundur Ingi Kristinsson ; Líneik 
Anna Sævarsdóttir ; Björn Leví Gunnarsson ; Ritstjóri vefsins 
Efni: Support of Bill 183 - Banning Circumcision

Dear Sirs.

My name is Sharon Liran and I am an Israeli and a Jewish woman. I would like to support your act to 
promote bill 183 -  banning the circumcision of minors, under age children.

I think it is a moral act and I believe all countries should follow your lead, hopefully my country, Israel , as 
well. I have two boys who were not circumcised as I find this act to be barbarian, immoral, dangerous, 
painful and illegal .

The statistics in Israel to get hurt by the circumcision is 1 to 200 babies -  every two days a baby gets to the 
hospital because of this horrible procedure , some hurt so badly that it an irreversible damage! There is no 
justification for this procedure -  HIV can be prevented by having safe sex, and the foreskin has a major 
part in the sexual enjoyment of both man and woman.

Circumcision of a child unable to consent is genital mutilation and a sexual assault! It is an irreversible 
surgery that robs the child of an important body part. Thank you for having the courage to protect children 
and fight for this important bill.

With kind regards 

Mrs. Sharon Liran.
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